
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This handout was distributed at the Public Information Meeting of December 8, 2016. The captions overlaid on this graphic map of the proposed urban 
interchange detail major refinements since the last public information meeting. The Turnpike and Soldiers Field Road have been realigned, and the rail 
operations and layover area has been reduced significantly. The Soldiers Field Road outbound ramp has been eliminated and replaced with a widened Dr Paul 
Dudley White Path. Cambridge Street South now provides a “people’s pike” to the river with a new at-grade pedestrian and bicycle connection and an underpass 
for Soldiers Field Road. Three North/South streets are accommodated, new bicycle/pedestrian connections are accommodated near West Station, and cycle 
tracks are proposed along Cambridge Street.  


